
 
 
 
634-636 San Anselmo Avenue (Building Bridge 2) and Flood Mitigation 
Meeting 
 
The Town is hosting a community meeting to discuss potential plans for the building at 634-636 
San Anselmo Avenue (Building Bridge 2) and flood mitigation related to the San Anselmo Flood 
Risk Reduction Project. This meeting will provide the public with information on the Real Estate 
acquisition and Relocation Assistance processes should an EIR be approved for a downtown 
flood mitigation project that includes the Building Bridge 2 alternative and describe potential 
impacts to tenants and the downtown.  
 
Attendees will view project displays, talk with project team members, hear a brief presentation, 
and have the opportunity to ask questions of Real Estate and Relocation Assistance specialists 
and provide input.  
 
WHEN:      Wednesday, May 3, 2017 | 7:00 – 8:30 p.m.  
WHERE:    Town Council Chambers, 525 San Anselmo Avenue, San Anselmo, CA 94960 

7:00-7:10pm Introduction and Welcome 
 

7:10-7:25 pm San Anselmo Flood Risk Reduction Project Overview plus Q and A 
Sean Condry, San Anselmo Public Works Director and Liz Lewis, Marin 
Public Works Planning Manager 
 

7:25-7:45 pm Business Relocation Assistance Program 
Kathy Wood,  Relocation Assistance Specialist 

7:45-8:20 pm Q and A panel 
 

8:20-8:30 pm Next Steps 
 

 


